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News Updates Remember we are on twitter @francisaskew 

 

Dear parents/carers  

 

Hope you are all enjoying the events for the City of Culture this January. Don’t forget 

to go and see the refurbished Ferens Art Gallery and the maritime museum. 

 

Start and End of the Day 

As from Monday, 23rd January,2017,Year 3, that is Mr Renier’s and 

Miss Armitage’s classes, will come in and go out through the yellow 

pupil doors at the front side of the school.  This will help with the con-

gestion on the corridor when children are getting their coats on and off. 

                                                                                            

World Food Week 

Starting on Monday, as well as the normal dinner menu, there will be some 

other foods from different countries available for children to try. Have a 

look at the   noticeboards in the playground to see what is available. 

 

Wear Red Day for Children’s Heart Surgery 

One of our children had heart surgery when she was young and her parents  have 

asked if we could help fundraise for the Children’s Heart Surgery charity. We are hav-

ing a Wear Red Day-50p per child-on Friday 3rd February to raise funds for Leeds 

General Infirmary Heart unit. Please support this worthwhile charity 

https://chsf.org.uk/wear-red-day-2017 

 

Retirement 

We want to wish Good Luck to Margaret Caisley-our Senior Cleaner, on her retire-

ment on Friday 27th January.  Margaret has worked at the school for many years and 

has seen many changes and hundreds of different children have been through the 

school in her time.  We thank her for all she has done at the school and hope she now 

enjoys her free time. 

 

Gentle Reminder 

There are a number of children who do not have PE kit in school. All children must do 

PE as part of the curriculum.  We try to lend kit to children if we have spare but often 

we do not have enough.  Occasionally children forget to bring their kit, that’s under-

standable, but some children regularly don’t bring kit.  Try to get them in the habit of 

remembering it themselves. This is the same for sandshoes. 

 

Please remember we expect children to read a minimum of five times a week.  Please 

record this in the Reading diaries.  If a child has forgotten their reading book, don’t 

worry they can read a book from home and you can just write a note to the teacher. 

Spelling is a key area for the school so please check your child is learning their spell-

ings and doing their homework. 

 

Regards, Mrs R Murray 

SpringTerm 3.1 2017 

Dates for your Diary 

 Fri 3.2-Wear Red Day 

 Tues 14.2-Valentine’s disco 

 Thurs 16.2-Finish for half 

term 

 Mon 27.2-Children back 

 Thurs 2.3-World Book Day 

 Wed 8.3-Parents’ evening 

 Thurs 9.3-Parents evening 

 Tues 28.3– KS1 Easter     

Parade 

 Wed 29th– Easter Parade 

 30.3-F1 and F2 Easter Parade 

 Mon 3.4 –Theatre in school –

Jungle Book 

 Thur 7.4-finish for Easter 

 Mon 24.4-Children back 

 Fri 26.5-finish half term 

 Tues 6.6-Children back 

 Fri 21.7.2017– School finishes 

for Summer 
 

 

This Term 

 

 

Best class for attendance 

this week: 

Mr Finnerty’s class 

100% 

Well done. 
 


